Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

From: ARB Clerk of the Board
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 2:22 PM
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Electrifying our Truck Fleets

From: Marisa Pinson <marisa.pinson@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 2:19 PM

To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: Electrifying our Truck Fleets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Please take advantage of this opportunity to commit to public health. Air quality and public health are
intrinsically linked and affect our most vulnerable citizens - the poor, people of color, and children.
Please, please take this step to improving the health and safety for us all.

Marisa Neher



